

HOXNE PARISH COUNCIL
Minutes of meeting of Hoxne Parish Council Neighbourhood Development Plan  Working Group held on Wednesday 4 November 2020 at 7.00 pm via video-conferencing

	Present:

	Cllr Rob Marsh-Feiley and Edward O’Connor, Kevin Prior, Graham Thornett, and Claire Whiting. Langton Brook Consultants represented by Andy Robinson and Hoxne Parish Council Clerk.  
1. Apologies – Michel Henri.  
2. The minutes of the meeting of 8 October 2020 were agreed and would be signed at the next appropriate meeting. 

3. It was noted that Cllr Farthing had stood down from the Working Group.  The Parish Council would make an appointment to this vacancy and Cllr Gill O’Connor was in attendance at this meeting as an observer. It was noted that members of the public were still welcome to join the Working Group and this would be publicised and included in the next stage consultation material. 


	4. Agreement was reached on which site allocations to put forward for Stage 2 of the public consultation. This consultation would be on-line as well as supporting leaflet being delivered with the December/January issue of the Village Voice due to be distributed on 28 November. CW would design the leaflet, KP would work on the online survey and RMF would supply maps. 
5. Progress on individual work streams for compilation into supporting documents was noted. 
6. AECOM Strategic Housing Needs Assessment - the final version of this document had not been received.
7. The Babergh/Mid Suffolk modified draft Local Plan consultation was expected but had not been received.
8. Review of timetable – Stage 4 (consultation) on the timetable had now been reached. It was hoped to publish the consultation results and progress policy papers in January. 
7. Other matters

None
8.  Date of next meeting was agreed as 7.00 pm on Wednesday 18 November 2020. 
The meeting was closed at 20.18



Signed : ____________________________________________ Chairman.

